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33show development of ideas through appropriate processes, 
worksheets etc. before arriving at  a final solution

12

1010assess a design problem and arrive at an appropriate solution11

55research appropriate resources10

22show personal vision and commitment, through a mature and 
committed response 

9

C: Personal Investigation and Development

1515make informed aesthetic judgements8

--demonstrate quality of idea as seen by interpretation  rather 
than literal description of a theme

7

55respond in an individual and personal way6

1010express ideas visually 5

B:  Interpretative and Creative Response

1010handle tone and/or colour in a controlled and intentioned 
manner 

4

1010use chosen media competently, showing clarity of intention and 
be able to explore surface qualities 

3

1515
appreciate space and spatial relationships in two or three 
dimensions and understand space in terms of pictorial 
organisation

2

1515recognise and render form and structure 1

Max mark 

A : Knowledge with Understanding

Standard: 
100

Preparatory Study
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Preparatory Study
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Preparatory Study
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Preparatory Study
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Preparatory Study
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10Detail of Final piece

33show development of ideas through appropriate processes, 
worksheets etc. before arriving at  a final solution

12

1010assess a design problem and arrive at an appropriate solution11

55research appropriate resources10

22show personal vision and commitment, through a mature and 
committed response 

9

C: Personal Investigation and Development

1515make informed aesthetic judgements8

--demonstrate quality of idea as seen by interpretation  rather 
than literal description of a theme

7

55respond in an individual and personal way6

1010express ideas visually 5

B:  Interpretative and Creative Response

1010handle tone and/or colour in a controlled and intentioned 
manner 

4

1010use chosen media competently, showing clarity of intention and 
be able to explore surface qualities 

3

1515
appreciate space and spatial relationships in two or three 
dimensions and understand space in terms of pictorial 
organisation

2

1515recognise and render form and structure 1

Max mark 

A : Knowledge with Understanding

Standard: 100
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33show development of ideas through appropriate processes, 
worksheets etc. before arriving at  a final solution

12

910assess a design problem and arrive at an appropriate solution11

55research appropriate resources10

22show personal vision and commitment, through a mature and 
committed response 

9

C: Personal Investigation and Development

1315make informed aesthetic judgements8

--demonstrate quality of idea as seen by interpretation  rather 
than literal description of a theme

7

45respond in an individual and personal way6

910express ideas visually 5

B:  Interpretative and Creative Response

810handle tone and/or colour in a controlled and intentioned 
manner 

4

910use chosen media competently, showing clarity of intention and 
be able to explore surface qualities 

3

1415
appreciate space and spatial relationships in two or three 
dimensions and understand space in terms of pictorial 
organisation

2

1515recognise and render form and structure 1

Max mark 

A : Knowledge with Understanding

Standard: 91
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33show development of ideas through appropriate processes, 
worksheets etc. before arriving at  a final solution

12

910assess a design problem and arrive at an appropriate solution11

45research appropriate resources10

22show personal vision and commitment, through a mature and 
committed response 

9

C: Personal Investigation and Development

1415make informed aesthetic judgements8

--demonstrate quality of idea as seen by interpretation  rather 
than literal description of a theme

7

45respond in an individual and personal way6

910express ideas visually 5

B:  Interpretative and Creative Response

910handle tone and/or colour in a controlled and intentioned 
manner 

4

910use chosen media competently, showing clarity of intention and 
be able to explore surface qualities 

3

1315
appreciate space and spatial relationships in two or three 
dimensions and understand space in terms of pictorial 
organisation

2

1415recognise and render form and structure 1

Max mark 

A : Knowledge with Understanding

Standard: 90

From June 2007
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Standard 90
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33show development of ideas through appropriate processes, 
worksheets etc. before arriving at  a final solution

12

910assess a design problem and arrive at an appropriate solution11

35research appropriate resources10

22show personal vision and commitment, through a mature and 
committed response 

9

C: Personal Investigation and Development

1215make informed aesthetic judgements8

--demonstrate quality of idea as seen by interpretation  rather 
than literal description of a theme

7

55respond in an individual and personal way6

610express ideas visually 5

B:  Interpretative and Creative Response

810handle tone and/or colour in a controlled and intentioned 
manner 

4

810use chosen media competently, showing clarity of intention 
and be able to explore surface qualities 

3

1315
appreciate space and spatial relationships in two or three 
dimensions and understand space in terms of pictorial 
organisation

2

1315recognise and render form and structure 1

Max mark 

A : Knowledge with Understanding

From June 2007: Use of ITC

Standard: 82
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Standard 82
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33show development of ideas through appropriate processes, 
worksheets etc. before arriving at  a final solution

12

910assess a design problem and arrive at an appropriate solution11

45research appropriate resources10

22show personal vision and commitment, through a mature and 
committed response 

9

C: Personal Investigation and Development

1115make informed aesthetic judgements8

--demonstrate quality of idea as seen by interpretation  rather 
than literal description of a theme

7

45respond in an individual and personal way6

910express ideas visually 5

B:  Interpretative and Creative Response

810handle tone and/or colour in a controlled and intentioned 
manner 

4

810use chosen media competently, showing clarity of intention and 
be able to explore surface qualities 

3

1215
appreciate space and spatial relationships in two or three 
dimensions and understand space in terms of pictorial 
organisation

2

1215recognise and render form and structure 1

Max mark 

A : Knowledge with Understanding

Standard: 82
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33show development of ideas through appropriate processes, 
worksheets etc. before arriving at  a final solution

12

810assess a design problem and arrive at an appropriate solution11

45research appropriate resources10

22show personal vision and commitment, through a mature and 
committed response 

9

C: Personal Investigation and Development

1115make informed aesthetic judgements8

--demonstrate quality of idea as seen by interpretation  rather 
than literal description of a theme

7

45respond in an individual and personal way6

810express ideas visually 5

B:  Interpretative and Creative Response

810handle tone and/or colour in a controlled and intentioned 
manner 

4

810use chosen media competently, showing clarity of intention and 
be able to explore surface qualities 

3

1215
appreciate space and spatial relationships in two or three 
dimensions and understand space in terms of pictorial 
organisation

2

1215recognise and render form and structure 1

Max mark 

A : Knowledge with Understanding

Standard: 80
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Preparatory Study
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33show development of ideas through appropriate processes, 
worksheets etc. before arriving at  a final solution

12

810assess a design problem and arrive at an appropriate solution11

45research appropriate resources10

22show personal vision and commitment, through a mature and 
committed response 

9

C: Personal Investigation and Development

1215make informed aesthetic judgements8

--demonstrate quality of idea as seen by interpretation  rather 
than literal description of a theme

7

35respond in an individual and personal way6

810express ideas visually 5

B:  Interpretative and Creative Response

710handle tone and/or colour in a controlled and intentioned 
manner 

4

810use chosen media competently, showing clarity of intention and 
be able to explore surface qualities 

3

1215
appreciate space and spatial relationships in two or three 
dimensions and understand space in terms of pictorial 
organisation

2

1215recognise and render form and structure 1

Max mark 

A : Knowledge with Understanding

Standard: 79
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23show development of ideas through appropriate processes, 
worksheets etc. before arriving at  a final solution

12

710assess a design problem and arrive at an appropriate solution11

45research appropriate resources10

22show personal vision and commitment, through a mature and 
committed response 

9

C: Personal Investigation and Development

1115make informed aesthetic judgements8

--demonstrate quality of idea as seen by interpretation  rather 
than literal description of a theme

7

35respond in an individual and personal way6

710express ideas visually 5

B:  Interpretative and Creative Response

710handle tone and/or colour in a controlled and intentioned 
manner 

4

710use chosen media competently, showing clarity of intention and 
be able to explore surface qualities 

3

1015
appreciate space and spatial relationships in two or three 
dimensions and understand space in terms of pictorial 
organisation

2

1015recognise and render form and structure 1

Max mark 

A : Knowledge with Understanding

Standard: 70
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23show development of ideas through appropriate processes, 
worksheets etc. before arriving at  a final solution

12

710assess a design problem and arrive at an appropriate solution11

35research appropriate resources10

22show personal vision and commitment, through a mature and 
committed response 

9

C: Personal Investigation and Development

915make informed aesthetic judgements8

--demonstrate quality of idea as seen by interpretation  rather 
than literal description of a theme

7

25respond in an individual and personal way6

710express ideas visually 5

B:  Interpretative and Creative Response

610handle tone and/or colour in a controlled and intentioned 
manner 

4

610use chosen media competently, showing clarity of intention and 
be able to explore surface qualities 

3

915
appreciate space and spatial relationships in two or three 
dimensions and understand space in terms of pictorial 
organisation

2

815recognise and render form and structure 1

Max mark 

A : Knowledge with Understanding

Standard: 61
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23show development of ideas through appropriate processes, 
worksheets etc. before arriving at  a final solution

12

710assess a design problem and arrive at an appropriate solution11

35research appropriate resources10

22show personal vision and commitment, through a mature and 
committed response 

9

C: Personal Investigation and Development

815make informed aesthetic judgements8

--demonstrate quality of idea as seen by interpretation  rather 
than literal description of a theme

7

35respond in an individual and personal way6

610express ideas visually 5

B:  Interpretative and Creative Response

610handle tone and/or colour in a controlled and intentioned 
manner 

4

710use chosen media competently, showing clarity of intention and 
be able to explore surface qualities 

3

815
appreciate space and spatial relationships in two or three 
dimensions and understand space in terms of pictorial 
organisation

2

815recognise and render form and structure 1

Max. mark 

A : Knowledge with Understanding

Standard: 60
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Standard: 50

23show development of ideas through appropriate processes, 
worksheets etc. before arriving at  a final solution

12

610assess a design problem and arrive at an appropriate solution11

25research appropriate resources10

22show personal vision and commitment, through a mature and 
committed response 

9

C: Personal Investigation and Development

715make informed aesthetic judgements8

--demonstrate quality of idea as seen by interpretation  rather 
than literal description of a theme

7

25respond in an individual and personal way6

510express ideas visually 5

B:  Interpretative and Creative Response

510handle tone and/or colour in a controlled and intentioned 
manner 

4

510use chosen media competently, showing clarity of intention and 
be able to explore surface qualities 

3

715
appreciate space and spatial relationships in two or three 
dimensions and understand space in terms of pictorial 
organisation

2

715recognise and render form and structure 1

Max. mark 

A : Knowledge with Understanding
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13show development of ideas through appropriate processes, 
worksheets etc. before arriving at  a final solution

12

510assess a design problem and arrive at an appropriate solution11

25research appropriate resources10

22show personal vision and commitment, through a mature and 
committed response 

9

C: Personal Investigation and Development

515make informed aesthetic judgements8

--demonstrate quality of idea as seen by interpretation  rather 
than literal description of a theme

7

25respond in an individual and personal way6

410express ideas visually 5

B:  Interpretative and Creative Response

410handle tone and/or colour in a controlled and intentioned 
manner 

4

410use chosen media competently, showing clarity of intention and 
be able to explore surface qualities 

3

615
appreciate space and spatial relationships in two or three 
dimensions and understand space in terms of pictorial 
organisation

2

615recognise and render form and structure 1

Max. mark 

A : Knowledge with Understanding

Standard: 41
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Standard: 38

23show development of ideas through appropriate processes, 
worksheets etc. before arriving at  a final solution

12

410assess a design problem and arrive at an appropriate solution11

15research appropriate resources10

22show personal vision and commitment, through a mature and 
committed response 

9

C: Personal Investigation and Development

615make informed aesthetic judgements8

--demonstrate quality of idea as seen by interpretation  rather 
than literal description of a theme

7

25respond in an individual and personal way6

410express ideas visually 5

B:  Interpretative and Creative Response

310handle tone and/or colour in a controlled and intentioned 
manner 

4

310use chosen media competently, showing clarity of intention and 
be able to explore surface qualities 

3

615
appreciate space and spatial relationships in two or three 
dimensions and understand space in terms of pictorial 
organisation

2

515recognise and render form and structure 1

Max. mark 

A : Knowledge with Understanding
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Standard: 31

13show development of ideas through appropriate processes, 
worksheets etc. before arriving at  a final solution

12

310assess a design problem and arrive at an appropriate solution11

15research appropriate resources10

22show personal vision and commitment, through a mature and 
committed response 

9

C: Personal Investigation and Development

415make informed aesthetic judgements8

--demonstrate quality of idea as seen by interpretation  rather 
than literal description of a theme

7

25respond in an individual and personal way6

310express ideas visually 5

B:  Interpretative and Creative Response

310handle tone and/or colour in a controlled and intentioned 
manner 

4

410use chosen media competently, showing clarity of intention and 
be able to explore surface qualities 

3

415
appreciate space and spatial relationships in two or three 
dimensions and understand space in terms of pictorial 
organisation

2

415recognise and render form and structure 1

Max. mark 

A : Knowledge with Understanding

www.theallpapers.com



66www.theallpapers.com



67

Standard: 22

13show development of ideas through appropriate processes, 
worksheets etc. before arriving at  a final solution

12

210assess a design problem and arrive at an appropriate solution11

15research appropriate resources10

22show personal vision and commitment, through a mature and 
committed response 

9

C: Personal Investigation and Development

215make informed aesthetic judgements8

--demonstrate quality of idea as seen by interpretation  rather 
than literal description of a theme

7

25respond in an individual and personal way6

210express ideas visually 5

B:  Interpretative and Creative Response

210handle tone and/or colour in a controlled and intentioned 
manner 

4

210use chosen media competently, showing clarity of intention and 
be able to explore surface qualities 

3

315
appreciate space and spatial relationships in two or three 
dimensions and understand space in terms of pictorial 
organisation

2

315recognise and render form and structure 1

Max. mark 

A : Knowledge with Understanding
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End
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